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Two wrongs don't make a right; this bill is a side effect of strict rules around firearms 

transfers.  It makes more sense to fix those rules to address mental health holds than 

it does to create another government boondoggle with unintended consequences for 

law abiding citizens. The fact that hunter safety courses would have have to be re-

created is enough to earn my opposition. 


